
 

Acting Consul-General attended the inaugural flight ceremony  
of Peach Aviation Osaka-Bangkok route 

---------------------------- 

On 27December 2022, Mrs. Merica Sivara, Deputy Consul-General and Acting 
Consul-General, attended the inaugural flight ceremony of Peach Aviation Osaka-
Bangkok route at Kansai International Airport. Also present at the ceremony were 
Mr. Mori Takeaki, Chief Executive Officer of Peach Aviation, Mr. Francois 
Southarewsky. Chief Commercial Officer of Kansai International Airport 
Company and Miss Yada Surathammanan, Deputy Director of the Tourism 
Authority of Thailand, Osaka office.  

On this occasion, the Acting Consul General congratulated Peach Aviation for its 
inaugural flight to Thailand, which will be another option for Thais, Japanese and 
foreigners to travel after the easing of immigration border control. It will also be 
the key to help promote Thai-Japanese relations, especially in the areas of tourism, 
economy and people-to-people exchanges.  

Peach Aviation is a budget airline under the Air Nippon Airways (ANA) parent 
company. Established in 2011, it now operates 31 domestic routes and 17 
international routes, including to South Korea, Hong Kong, Taiwan and Thailand, 
its latest route which operates 1 flight daily, 6 times a week. This is the first time 
Peach Aviation uses its new A321LR aircraft, which has 218 seats in one single 
class, to operate in Japan. Flight MM91 departs from Osaka at19.30 hours and 
arrives in Bangkok at 00:10 local time, while flight MM92 departs from Bangkok 
at 1:10 hours and arrives in Osaka at 08:55 hours local time.  
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